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Comments: I have seen similar government reports regarding the protection of Wildlife and am aware that they

are generally bias toward protecting the rights of cattle ranching and Cattlemen association's. I am concerned

that this process is once again favoring Cattlemen and cattle ranching. I believe our natural resources and lands

are for wildlife. Included in that are the wild herds of horses that inhabit this land I do not think 450 is an

excessive number of horses. However if there is a limitation it should be done in a humane way not including

shooting killing trapping or harming wild horses in anyway. I also fully feel that it is time for are National lands to

be void of cattle and cattle ranching. The leasing of our public lands is no longer applicable or necessary for the

economic good of our country. It has been fully determined that cattle on our public lands destroy wildlife habitat

including grasslands shrubbery Forestland , streams and rivers. I feel there is a connection between the ranchers

and the random killing of these beautiful horses. This inhumane act must be investigated and prosecuted by the

forest service.


